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Hello,
My name is Patrick Conlon and I live in Biddeford Maine and I am writing in support 
of LD 676. 
I support the bill because I am the Trail Manager of the Eastern Trail in southern 
Maine and I meet people on a daily basis on our trail who express how priceless the 
trail is to them. The joy and peace and tranquility that it brings to their lives. 
These are things you can't buy in a store or on the internet. You can only get them by 
getting outside and moving your body and your mind in a slower pace and in harmony
with nature. The investment to build and extend trails in our beautiful part of the 
country pays back huge dividends to our residents and visitors and I ask you to make 
this investment. 
Please vote “Ought to Pass” on LD 676.
Thank you.


